Communication from Public

Name: Jane Dalea-Kahn
Date Submitted: 08/06/2019 10:19 AM
Council File No: 19-0782

Comments for Public Posting: Please let us find another solution for these 2,000 trees. It’s the
last commercial orange grove in the San Fernando Valley. Surely
there must be a way to avoid cutting them down



